
Memo
To: All Faculty & Staff

From: ITT Department

Date: September 20, 2005

Re: IM messages

Recently the main server has been flooded with messages 
from IM (Instant Messenger) users.  Students are sending 
out general broadcast messages that are clogging the 
server.  We are able to track who the senders are.  

Any students who are identified as senders of these 
messages will have their internet privileges revoked for 2 
weeks, per the user contract they signed.

Please share this information with your students.
Thank you.


